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Empowering Republican women to have an
important voice at the political table

NVFRW Leadership Meeting Was 
A Huge Success! 

Pictured are seven of the twelve women from WRW who
attended the NvFRW Northern Leadership Conference,
held on January 15th at the Governor's Mansion in
Carson City. This outstanding conference included a CRT
update, a keynote from the Nevada Chair of the GOP,
the latest activities of the Nat'l Committee Reps, and the
Regents Program. Club officers met in focus groups to
share and collaborate about the processes within their
club. Along with a beautiful breakfast and lunch, it was a
very successful and informative conference. 
 

(This is not a fundraising event for any political candidate)

Thank you to all who attended our February 
meeting... our first in series of candidate 
speakers. It was a sold-out event! Because of 
the interest in hearing from the candidates, 
prepayment is being required to assure
adequate seating and food. 
This is a very pivotal year for all Republicans; 
a time for us to become informed and 
educated in our political process. I invite you to come to our monthly 
meetings and bring along a friend, family member, or neighbor. Joining
our club is a great way to participate in the political process at a
grassroots level, develop leadership skills, and network with women in
your community. Members of our club are automatically members of
the Nevada State Federation and of the National Federation of
Republican Women. Come join WRW for an exciting year ahead. 
We can already feel the Red Wave rising!

Pictured, L to R, are Darlene Ruedy, Glenda Gilmore, Nancy
Baznor, Melissa Vagujhelyi, Barb Hawn, Kayla Dequin, &

Steph Hanzlik. Not pictured, Day Younker, Georgette
Stormo, Tee Rogers, Diane Todd, and Kate Sweeney. 
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New Members



Kathleen Bliss
Debra Canestrini

Holly Gardner
Jan Keesling




Associate Member
Bryan Gardner






March
Sabrina Sloat 
Susan Werber 

Janina Nylk
Wanda Helsing 
Janet Longueira
Nancy Baznor
Jan Galassini

Happy Birthday WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

Elite Laser Therapy of Northern Nevada
Frey Ranch Distillery

Fig Tree Catering
Haven Salon Studios

Look Nook Salon
Rattlesnake Club

Skipolini's
TJ Duncan Golf Management

Williamson Wines
Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 

vsaad@chaseinternational.com
Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian

christine@liveitnutrition.com

Americanism by Jane Hillerby



Buy your tickets for our Lincoln Day Dinner here! 
https://www.washoegop.org/meet/lincoln-day-dinner/

https://www.washoegop.org/meet/lincoln-day-dinner/


2022 Budget Proposal for WRW 
Accepted by Membership

At the January, regularly scheduled luncheon
meeting of WRW, the members present

unanimously approved the Club’s operating
budget for 2022. The proposed

income is $34,300. Proposed Expenses are
$33,510, leaving a net positive balance

of $790. WRW remains in good financial shape.
Thank you to the members of the

Budget Committee for your diligence on behalf
of our members’ interests.

Armed Services Program by Melissa Vagujhelyi
Supporting our Armed Services is a prime priority for our
Club. In past years we have donated to Northern Nevada

Dental, Honor Flight Nevada, Wreaths Across America and
Quilts of Valor. Thanks to generous donations from our

guests and members, we hope to lend support to various
projects in need that help our veterans. Stay tuned for

more specifics coming soon!

 UPDATE!!  TWO BOXES of canned goods were collected along with $100 in donations at
our February luncheon meeting !! Thanks so much, Let's shoot for even more in March!!

Start saving up with those cans and $$! Let's help our community in need!





Send to Washoe County Registrar of Voters 
1001 E. Ninth St. Bldg. A 

Reno, NV 89512



Applications available online at our 
new and improved website! 


